
   

 

Spanish Week is next week at Stebon! 

 

Pupils can come to school on Tuesday 20 May in non-

uniform, preferably red and , the colours of the 

Spanish flag!  

The kitchen team will serve a Spanish themed lunch 

menu on Tuesday. 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 95% 

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y6 David 

Attenborough class who had 

99.3% attendance this week!  

Key dates for next term: 

Tue 22 April - Fri 23 May 2025: 

School open for summer term  

Mon 26 - Friday 30 May 2025: 

School closed for half term 

Mon 2, Tue 3 & Wed 4 June: 

Sports Days 

Fri 6 June 2025: School closed for 

Eid 

Wed 18 June 2025: Class 

photographs 

Mon 23 June - Wed 2 July 2025: 

Y4 Gorsefield residentials 

 

 

 

 

PE & Swimming Timetables 2024 -25 

 

Click below for: 

Term dates for 2025-2026 

academic year 
 

PE & Swimming timetable  
 

Lunch menu for April-October 

2025 
 

Home learning links 

Sports Days for Reception to Y6 will take place after half term. 

Please make sure your child comes to school wearing their PE kit on their Sports Day 

and is dressed appropriately for the weather. Children will be provided lunch but 

they should bring a bottle of water to school as these will not be provided. 

 

Please find the timings of this year's Sports Days below: 

 

Monday 2nd June @ Mile End Stadium 

9.30-11.30am - Y5 

11.30am-1.30pm - Y4 

1.30-3.30pm - Y6 

 

Tuesday 3rd June - Reception in the MUGA 

2pm - AS 

2:30pm - VVG 

3pm - BP 

 

Thursday 5th June @ Bartlett Park 

10-11:30am - Y3 

11:30am-1pm - Y2 

1:30-3pm - Y1 

 

Parents are more than welcome to come and watch their children at Mile End 

Stadium, Bartlett Park and at school. Y1 and Y6 can be collected from Bartlett Park/

Mile End. 

Next week is the last week of this half term. The school day will finish at the usual time 

of 3:30pm on Friday 23 May 2025. 

 

School will be closed for half term from Monday 26 to Friday 30 May 2025. We will 

open on Monday 2 June 2025. 

Congratulations Year 6!  

You've officially completed your SATs — what an amazing achievement! This week 

marks the culmination of eight years of hard work, learning, and growth. We are all so 

proud of the effort, resilience, and determination you've shown. Take a moment to 

celebrate — you’ve earned it! 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/lunches/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/family-learning/
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Year 3 Ella Fitzgerald class used their creativity to 

prepare for Spanish week! They made some hats, 

flags and decorations. 
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Year 3 Ravi Shankar class artists were inspired by the marvellous colours that the ancient Maya might have seen 

all around them in the rainforests. Given a limited palette, they mixed the greens of jade, rich golds and electric 

blues to create these beautiful, eye-catching clay masks. Super work Y3! 

In nursery, we studied the life cycle of a caterpillar. For this special 

occasion, we released the caterpillar that had formed a cocoon and 

then transformed into a butterfly.  
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In nursery, we studied the life cycle of a 

caterpillar. 

For this special 

occasion, we 

released the 

caterpillar that 

had formed a 

cocoon and 

then 

transformed into 

a butterfly. 

Year 3 Ravi Shankar class artists were inspired by the marvellous colours that the ancient Maya might have seen 

all around them in the rainforests. Given a limited palette, they mixed the greens of jade, rich golds and electric 

blues to create these beautiful, eye-catching clay masks. Super work Y3! 





C o f f e e  m o r n i n g
s p e c i a l  

SUBSTANCE
AWARENESS
WORKSHOP

WITH GUEST
SPEAKER 

Thursday 5  June th

9:30-10:30 am 

Family Learning
Room


